
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 7 December 2006 

3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 3.1 MS SUKY THOMPSON – AKAROA HOT POOLS PROPOSAL 
 
  Ms Thompson addressed the Board regarding the proposal for a hot pools development on the 

Akaroa foreshore.  She was concerned about a number of aspects of the application and 
submission process.  She requested that the Council and the Community Board make a 
submission on the application which was currently being notified by Environment Canterbury. 

 
  Members also had some concerns about the possible land based effects of this proposal and 

suggested that staff be asked to update the Board on the Council’s status within the resource 
consent process. 

 
 3.2 BI-MONTHLY POLICE REPORT - SENIOR CONSTABLE LYLE PRYOR  
 
  Senior Constable Pryor updated the Board on police activities in the local area over recent 

weeks. 
 
  Board members were concerned at the current level of police cover locally, with one member of 

the two-man station being on long-term leave.  The Chairman undertook to approach the 
Canterbury District Police Commander, Sandra Manderson, to communicate those concerns to 
her, and request that she attend a Board meeting to discuss this issue. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


